
 

 

 
 

All year we have been working hard to send aid to Ukraine. 

This Christmas we are sending shoebox parcels of goodies so that 

people who have lost a lot during the conflict there, can have 

something for Christmas that might be useful and enjoyable. 

If you are able, please consider filling a wrapped shoebox of goodies 

and donating it to us at the ‘Ukraine Unit’ in Chorley town centre. 

The box and lid needs to be wrapped separately and closed with a 

rubber band around it. Please then label it to show if the contents 

are for a Girl, Boy, Man or Woman. If it is for a child, please also add 

the age group the parcel is appropriate for. 

 

 



We will do the rest and make sure it gets to the people of Ukraine for 

them to enjoy during Christmas and the New Year. 

Contents could include:                                                                            

gloves, scarf, hat, chocolate, sweets, toy, toiletries, etc…           

perhaps even a drawing or Christmas card  

*Don’t worry if you can’t fill a box. If you donate what you can, we will make up the rest. 

 

 
 

For more details, please follow our group on Facebook:                  

Chorley & District Support for Ukraine 

Alternatively, please email: saclewlow@yahoo.com 

 

Please feel free to share this appeal with anyone or any group that 

you feel might be able to join in with the effort. 

Thank you for your support. 

Stuart A. Clewlow - Group Co-ordinator. 
 

Please note: We are also still accepting all other kinds of donations such as:                 

clothing, shoes, blankets, toiletries, baby products, medical equipment, etc.                      
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